
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 5th February 2024 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Help! 
 

We will talk about a few other roles of people who 

help us, including refuse collectors and carers. 

 

We will round off our topic and reviewing what we 

now know about people who help us.  

 

 

We will think about what the children think they 

would like to do for a job when they grow up. 

 

We will share our favourite moments from the half 

term. 

 

 

 

 
Read stories or information books about 

people who help us. 

 

Discuss with your child what job they might 

like to do when they grow up. Is it a role that 

involves helping others? Would they need a 

uniform? 

 

 
English 

 

We will focus on alliteration.  We will make up 

alliterative phrases for the children’s names.

 
 

 

 

Sing alliterative rhymes such as Hickory 

Dickory Dock and Baa Baa Black Sheep. 

 

Try to say some tongue twisters! 

Maths 

 
We will practise using shapes and colours to making 

repeating patterns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Encourage your child to describe the 

patterns and colours they notice at home and 

in the local environment. 

 

Make up simple repeating patterns using 

objects at home, e.g. apple, apple, banana, 

apple, apple, banana. 

Book, pen, book, pen, book, pen etc 

Can you spot what comes next in the 

repeating colour patterns to the left. 

 



Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 5th February 2024 

 

Upcoming dates: 

Friday 9th February– Your child may wear red for our Lunar New Year dance 

workshop! 

19-29th February – Parent consultation appointments– I will send a letter to you with 

available times.  If these aren’t convenient for you, we can arrange another time.  I will 

confirm your appointment time via Class Dojo. 

Thursday 7th March – Trip to Kent Life. 

The Nursery Team ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other 
 

 

It is Children’s Mental Health week and the theme 

is My Voice Matters - we will play some team 

building games and have discussions about our 

connections in the class. 

 

 

It is Internet Safety Day on Tuesday 6th February. 

We will have a discussion and find out ways to keep 

safe when using the internet. 

 

 

 

 

We will think about Valentine’s Day and the family 

and friends in our life who are special to us. We will 

make and use heart shapes for a variety of 

activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

We will learn about Lunar New Year (it begins on 

Saturday 10th February) – The Year of the Dragon. 

 

 

 
 

Talk to your child about the feelings they 

have in different situations.   

 

 

 

 

 

Talk to your child about when they might use 

the internet? Do you use it together on a 

computer, laptop, tablet or phone? 

What kinds of things can they do on the 

internet? 

 

 
 

 

Discuss a special time for your family.  What 

happens and where do you go? 


